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CITY COUNCIL AGENDA REPORT 
 

 
DATE:    NOVEMBER 2, 2021 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND COUNCILMEMBERS 
 
FROM: KINDON MEIK, CITY MANAGER 
BY:  MARICELA HERNANDEZ, MMC, CPMC, CITY CLERK   
 
SUBJECT: CITY COUNCIL REVIEW AND CONSIDERATION OF LETTER TO THE 

CALIFORNIA REDISTRICTING COMMISSION VOICING CONCERNS OF 
THE CURRENT VISUALIZATION MAPS 

MEETING   
DATE:  NOVEMBER 10, 2021 
 
 
SUMMARY RECOMMENDATION: 
 
As the Redistricting Taskforce, Mayor Bozajian and Mayor pro Tem Maurer request 
that the City Council review and consider letter to the California Citizens 
Redistricting Commission voicing concerns of the current visualization maps. 
 
REQUESTED ACTION: 
 
That the City Council consider letter to the California Citizens Redistricting 
Commission voicing concerns of the current visualization maps. 
 
ATTACHMENTS:  
 
A - Draft letter  
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